
 
 

 

Cir No.   02 / M-2 / 2                                                                                        10th April 2025 

 

TO ALL LIFE MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION: 

Dear Sir, 

ADDITIONAL BENEFIT TO LIFE MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 

 
We are happy to announce that the Association has decided to introduce a separate Priority 
Window Opening from the 81st National Garment Fair onwards to All Life Members as an 
Additional Benefit so as to ease their Stall Bookings at the Fairs. 
 

The Association will be sending a Detailed Circular for Stall Bookings separately.  

Life Members who are interested to Participate in the 81st National Garment Fair are 
requested to take advantage of this benefit. 
 

Thanking you. 

Yours truly, 

 

P. Chandrasekharan 

Senior Director & Secretary 
 


